
               

 

 
                

 

Brussels, 25 March 2019 

 
 
 

 

 

The previous version of this press release erroneously mentioned cyantraniliprole and 

chlorantraniliprole as being neonicotinoid insecticides while those 2 insecticides have a 

completely different mode of action than neonicotinoids. We apologize for this mistake. 

 

Contact PAN Europe, Martin Dermine, +32 486 32 99 92, martin@pan-europe.info 

EU Member States put bees at risk by failure to adopt a guidance designed  

to protect them from the harmful effects of pesticides  
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